
 
AAU STEM Network Travel Ticket Application 

 
To foster discussions and help advance strategies aimed at improving the effectiveness of 
undergraduate STEM teaching we are giving each institution participating in the AAU 
Undergraduate STEM Education Initiative Department Chair Workshop the opportunity to 
receive a $1000 Travel Ticket.  The Travel Ticket can be used to help cover the costs of hosting 
one or more individuals from another AAU STEM Network institution at your home campus.  
Travel Ticket applications are due by Friday, November 9, and only one application per 
institution will be accepted.  Expenses are subject to AAU’s travel reimbursement policy.  Submit 
applications to Tara King at tara.king@aau.edu.    
 
 
Travel Ticket Application 
 

1. Please identify who will come to your campus and give a brief description of the 
proposed activity. 

 
2. How will the proposed activity contribute to the advancement of undergraduate STEM 

education reform efforts within your department(s) and/or college? 
 

3. Budget 
 
Travel Ticket Report 
Each Travel Ticket recipient will be required to submit: 1) a two-page report describing the 
impact of hosting other AAU STEM Network members on their campus and 2) a 250-word 
statement with photograph that can be used for website and social media content.  These 
materials will be due one month after the event occurs. 
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